
From: Ellen Warwick 
To: Clerk 
Cc: 
Subject: Parks and Recreation Facilities Master Plan 
Date: Wednesday, November 8, 2017 9:52:26 AM 

To Members of City Council, 
City of Toronto 
c/o City Clerk (clerk@toronto.ca) 
Dear Mayor and Councillors, 
I am writing on behalf of the Friends of Earlscourt Park, seconding the views of the letter sent to you 
by Margaret Smith of the JJP CC Advisory Council. 
The Joseph J. Piccininni Community Centre, and the attached Giovanni Caboto outdoor pool, is 
located in Earlscourt Park, and it is essential to our rapidly growing community. A very busy hub of 
activity, from lessons to meetings, aftercare to summer day camps, JJP is fully used from morning to 
night every day. And, for many residents, and especially our local children, this is the only recreation 
facility that they have access to. Built in the 1980s, it is not reasonable that this facility would not be 
upgraded until sometime after 2038. Please ensure that JJP CC is included in the Parks and 
Recreation Facilities Master Plan 2019 – 2038. 
Thank you, 
Ellen Warwick 
Co-Chair 
Friends of Earlscourt Park 

or friendsofearlscourtpark@gmail.com 
http://friendsofearlscourtpark.blogspot.com 
www.facebook.com/friendsofearlscourtpark 
http://instagram.com/friendsofearlscourtpark 
https://twitter.com/@earlscourtpark 
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